
 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday 8th December, 2022 

 
Dear Parent / Carers,   
 
As the school has confirmed cases of Scarlet Fever and higher than usual absence, we 
have consulted with our Trust, who believe it would be sensible to cancel our planned 
Christmas events at St Elizabeth’s.  
 
This is in the best interest of our children, families and wider community. Our main aim 
is to prevent our pupils, staff and wider community becoming unwell before Christmas.  
 
We understand this is disappointing; however, we will ensure our children enjoy the 
festivities in the coming days.  
 
If you have any questions please contact the school directly.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss E Simmons 
Acting Headteacher  
 

 

 

 

 


